
Steve Krivit wrote: 
 
Hi Rusi, 
 
When I spoke with Dick Lahey, he explained to me that there are two 
bubble fusion designs. 
 
The first is the original Oak Ridge design (yours) and there is 
another different design that RPI made. 
 
The RPI design has precision engineered drawings, which show full 
precise dimensions of the test section - full details - something you 
can give to a shop and get built for you. 
 
The ORNL design is a hand-drawn sketch that has some specifications, but 
not anything like a fully-engineered mechanical drawing. 
 
Dick believes you sent the ORNL design to Putterman, and that Putterman 
would have had to sign an NDA. 
 
Dick is not aware that any sort of engineered mechanical drawings 
exist for the ORNL design. 
 
Does all of this sound correct to you? 
 
Again, my deadline is Weds 5pm pst. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Steve   
 
************************ 
  
 
Date: Tue, 29 May 2007 09:19:23 -0400 
From: Rusi Taleyarkhan <rusi@ecn.purdue.edu> 
To: Steve Krivit   
Subject: Re: questions about bubble fusion design(rpt->s.krivit;5.29.07) 
 
Steve: 
 
Dick is right in his statements.  However, I have myself not seen the 
drawings from RPI.   
 
Thx,  
 



Rusi 
 
 


